
 
 

 
June 11, 2021 
 
 
  
Chris Fenske 
Lakeview Area Schools 
PO Box 107 
Cottonwood MN 56229-0107 
 
Hi, Chris, 
 
During this last school year MREA was committed to supporting Lakeview Area Schools, providing extensive 
pandemic planning and distance learning guidance. On behalf of all our Greater Minnesota students and educators, 
we were also actively engaged with legislators and state officials to address E-12 funding, policy, tax, and budget 
issues. 
 
Thank	you	for	your	continued	membership	that	is	essential	to	advocating	for	equitable	educational	
opportunities	and	policies	across	Greater	Minnesota.	
 
Your	Voice	at	the	Capitol 
As you know, MREA’s voice at the Capitol is your	voice at the Capitol. We lead and collaborated to secure critical 
approvals and keep legislators and policy officials informed of the impact of their decisions. We also helped 
position and prioritize rural education for the legislative special session, including:  
 

 2&2 percent increases on the general education formula 
 Pandemic enrollment aid 
 Opposing unfunded mandates 
 More equitable distribution of ESSER funds to rural school districts 
 See more on the enclosed flyer or at MREAvoice.org/progressreport 

	
Emerging	Rural	Strong 
We all want students, educators, and schools to emerge Rural Strong from the upheaval of the 2020-21 school year. 
Your district’s renewed membership is vital to creating pathways through this still-evolving environment. Send in 
your renewal with your updated information by July 15 to ensure your voice is heard.  
 
Thank you for the privilege of representing Lakeview Area Schools. We look forward to welcoming you in person 
to our events this year! 
 
 
 
Karen Jacobson, Board President                                       Bob Indihar, Executive Director  
Executive Director, MN River Valley Education District 
 
P.S.	Plan	now	to	attend	our	in‐person	2021	Annual	Conference.	Learn	more	at	mreavoice.org/mreacon	
	 	

http://www.mreavoice.org/annualconference�


	

	 	 	 	 	 MEMBERSHIP	RENEWAL	

INVOICE	
2021‐22	MEMBERSHIP	YEAR	

Date:	June 11, 2021 

Invoice	#:	2022-1528	

Due:	July	15,	2021	

BILL	TO:		

Chris Fenske 
Lakeview Area Schools 
PO Box 107 
Cottonwood MN 56229-0107	
	
Current	expiration: June 30, 2021 
New	membership	year: July 1, 2021-June 30, 2022 
2021‐22	Membership	type: Full ISD Membership 
*Shared	District:	NA 
**APU	=	695          	 	
	
*Base	Fee	of	$1100,	or	$875	if	Shared	District	is	listed.	Districts	with	shared	superintendents	must	each	join	MREA	to	
obtain	discount.		
 
**$1.00	per	Adjusted	Pupil	Unit	(APU)	to	$1,400	maximum.	
	 	 	 	 	
UPDATE/CORRECT	as	needed:	
Member:	Lakeview Area Schools	
Primary	Contact: Chris Fenske 
Email	Address:	chrisfenske@lakeview2167.com	
Address:	PO Box 107	
City,	State,	Zip: Cottonwood MN 56229-0107 

Organization	Phone:	507 - 423-5164 
Superintendent	Cell	Phone:		
Website	Address:	www.lakeview2167.com 
County: Lyon 
 

 
COMPLETE	AND	RETURN	this	form	with	payment	by	July	15,	2021. 
MREA	is	a	nonprofit	501(c)(4)	membership	association.	Dues	are	not	tax	deductible	as	charitable	contributions.	We	estimate	
34.9%	of	FY22	dues	will	be	attributable	to	nondeductible	lobbying	activity	and	are	NOT	deductible	under	Internal	Revenue	Code	
Section	162	as	an	ordinary	and	necessary	business	expense.	Provide	a	copy	of	this	notice	to	your	accountant	and/or	tax	
preparer.	
	
QUESTIONS? Contact Diane Vosen, Administrative Coordinator 
  

*Base	Fee:		.........................	$1100.00	
**Legislative	Fee:	............	+$695.00	
2021‐22	Dues:	................	$1795.00	
	
Amount	Enclosed:	$	_______________	



  



 


